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Mr Michael Jarman 
Project Director 
School Infrastructure NSW
259 George Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 

Att: Gavin Ng (gavin.ng4@det.gov.nsw.au)

19/05/2020

Dear Mr. Jarman, 

Extension of Timing to Register for Green Star Rating – Condition B18 
Wentworthville Public School Redevelopment (SSD 9273)

I refer to your submission dated 15 May 2020 seeking the Planning Secretary’s approval to extend the
timing for registering Green Star Rating pursuant to condition B18 of SSD 9273. 

I understand that the request for further extension of timeline will allow SINSW to finalise documentation for
an alternative Ecologically Sustainable Development certification pathway. I note that the approvals granted
by the Department on 19 December 2019, 27 March 2020 and 22 April 2020 to alter the timing of this
condition have been lapsed. I also note that further time extension has been requested until 15 June 2020. 

As nominee of the Planning Secretary, I approve the time extension until 29 May 2020 in accordance with
condition B18 of SSD 9273.

If you have any questions or wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Shiraz Ahmed at 9274
6534.

Yours sincerely 

Erica van den Honert
Director, Infrastructure Management
Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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